
CONSTRUCTION MEMORANDUM No. 01-2018 

TO: Prequalified KYTC Contractors 

FROM:  Ryan Griffith, P.E. 
Director, Division of Construction 

DATE:  February 1, 2018 

SUBJECT: Asphalt Material for Tack as pay item 
Supplemental Specification for Letting of February 23, 2018 

New supplemental specifications to the 2012 Kentucky Standard Specifications for Road and Bridge 
Construction, effective with the letting of February 23, 2018, are now posted on the Division of 
Construction website. 

https://transportation.ky.gov/Construction/Pages/Kentucky-Standard-Specifications.aspx 

This new supplemental specification changes language in Section 406 to make Asphalt Material for Tack 
a pay item.  This is in a continued effort to stress to importance of this material to overall pavement 
quality and help ensure pavements live up to design expectations. 

Asphalt Material for Tack will be paid in units of Tons, and weigh tickets will be required to be provided 
to KYTC to determine final pay quantities. 
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